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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director
May 2, 2024

ADVISORY

Testing Window Adjustment for the Administration of the National Learning
Camp Assessment (NLCA) 2024 Pre-test

1. Following the announcement in the DM-CT -2024-126 dated April 22, 2024, titled
Adjustments in the Testing Window for the Administration of the National Learning
Camp Assessment (NLCA) 2024, the testing window for the conduct of the NLCA
for Grades 7 and 8 is re-opened as shown in table below. On the other hand, the
NLCA for Grades 9 and 10 will start on May 6 instead of May 2, to give way for
the technical preparations and readiness of the test in the Moodle Learning
Management System (LMS) platform. '

Grade Level Testing Window Remark
Grade 7 and 8 May 6 to 10, 2024 Re-opened
Grade 9 and 10 May 6 to 24, 2024 Adjusted

2. The re-opening of the testing window for Grades 7 and 8 grants many requests
from field offices to accommodate learners enrolled in the LMS but not able to

take the test.

3. Following the provisions in DepEd Order 037, s. 2022, titled Guidelines on the
Cancellation or Suspension of Classes and Work in Schools in the Event of Natural
Disasters, Power Qutages/Power Interruptions and Other Calamities, the Schools
Division Superintendents, in agreement with their local chief executives, have the
prerogative to conduct the NLCA for Grades 9 and 10 beyond the given testing
window within the school year, if unforeseen circumstances arise that may affect
the safety and protection of the learners and personnel.

4. During the implementation of the NLCA, testing personnel from all levels of
governance (i.e., region, division, district, schaool) and all others concerned are
enjoined to observe strict security measures to maintain the integrity of the test
and its results.
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5. For further queries or concerns regarding the adjusted testing period, please
communicate with Mr. Renz Michael N. Evangelista, Education Program
Specialist Il of Education Assessment Division of this Bureau, through (02) 2631-
2589 or email bea.eadwdeped.gov.ph.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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Director

May 15, 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD and CID Chiefs
PSDSs, School Heads for Public and Private Secondary & Elementary Schools
All Others Concerned

For immediate dissemination .
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